o University Computer Club
6 Box 22, M300
o o Guild of Undergraduates
o University of Western Australia
oo 35 Stirling Hwy, Crawley, 6009

Saturday March 18th, 2006
Dear Sir/Madam,

The University Computer Club at the University of Western Australia
(www.ucc.asn.au) is seeking sponsorship in 2006.

The University Computer Club was founded in 1974 to enable the
advancement of West Australian computer science. Thirty two years
later, the UCC continues to be a thriving member of the West Australian
computing community. Today, the UCC offers users a variety of
computing environments, offering access to not just Linux and Windows,
but also Solaris, Tru64, IRIX and BSD.

Over the years, the UCC has seen a lot of Sun hardware come and go
including a Sun 3/280 (mackerel), a 3/60 (marron), a 3/180 (mulloway),
an Ultra 30 (seriola), an Enterprise 4000 (manduba), plus many
SPARCstations, SPARCclassics and other Sun desktops. Today, an
Enterprise 6000 (manbo) running Solaris Express and an Ultra 10
(sacheto) running Solaris 10 are available for members. As well as an
interest in Sun hardware, the UCC has an ongoing interest in Solaris,
especially in OpenSolaris, the GNOME Desktop and Java.

To maintain relevant, the UCC must continuously upgrade the computing
facilities that it offers its members. In 2006, the UCC is seeking either
financial sponsorship or new hardware to make available to its members.
The UCC proudly lists its sponsors on its website
(www.ucc.asn.au/sponsors/) as well as in publications such as the guide
to first time members. We will happily negotiate other sponsorship
opportunities or sponsor benefits.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. You can contact us
either by mail (the address is above) or by email on
committee@ucc.asn.au. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours Faithfully,

Davyd Madeley
UCC Secretary, 2006
°



